
Do You Have Tinnitus? 

 
 

 

We are looking for individuals to participate in a research study to 

better understand different types of tinnitus and treatment options. 
 

You May Qualify If You 

• You experience tinnitus 

• Do not have middle ear 

problems (like an ear infection) 

 
Potential Benefits 

By participating, you will be 

contributing to research that will 

benefit patients in the future. 

You may benefit by learning more 

about tinnitus and treatment options. 

Participation Involves 

• Questionnaires 

• Hearing test 

• Tinnitus Loudness Test 

• Clinical screening exam 

• 1-10 sessions at the Portland VA 

• Sessions take 2-3 hours each 

 

 

 
Location 
VA RR&D National Center for Rehabilitative 

Auditory Research (NCRAR, P5) 

VA Portland Health Care System, 3710 SW US 

Veterans Hospital Rd. Portland, OR 97239 
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Some individuals will be invited to participate in a randomized clinical trial comparing 

different tinnitus treatments. Depending on group assignment, you would attend up 

to 10 sessions over 12 weeks and be paid up to $300. This is a research study, not 

a treatment. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: Please call Chan at (503) 220-8262 ext. 56651 

 

VA Portland IRB
Effective Date: March 25, 2024


